Ripon Grammar School Ofsted

Outstanding
201112012

“Re- ﬁga.ruu{l't‘j 1555

Science Department
13" June 2016
Dear Parent/Guardian

Important Information re: Trip to The Forbidden Corner

I am writing to you with some further information regarding the trip to the Forbidden Corner, near
Middleham, on Saturday 18" June 2016.

As a reminder, if you child is travelling with us, the minibus will leave from Ripon Grammar School at
11am and aim to return to school at approximately 5pm in the afternoon. Pupils would need
dropping off in the morning and picking up from school on their return.

If your child is meeting us at the attraction, then please aim to meet us in the reception area at
11.45am.

I would ask pupils to bring the following items:

e A packed lunch (no nuts please, and there will not be an opportunity to purchase food from
the café)

e A small amount of money for the purchase of souvenirs

e Sensible shoes

e A small bag to carry their belongings in (there will be no bag storage)

e Sunhat and sun cream (if nice weather)

e Sensible clothes (no crop tops please, and a coat or jacket in case of rain)

e Asthma inhaler (if your child requires one)

If you have any questions regarding this trip then please do not hesitate to contact me at school. My
email address is hargreavesc@ripongrammar.co.uk.

Yours sincerely

Miss C Hargreaves (Teacher of Science)



